February 19, 200



Tamara Pier, City Attorney City of Rapid City 300 6<sup>th</sup> Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Ms. Pier:

Black Hills Pony League is hereby advising you that we will be conducting our annual raffle in late May. This raffle is one of the principle means by which the league reises funds to support itself. We will be selling tickets for prizes totaling approximately \$2000 in value.

Call me at 394-5711 if youhave any questions about our raffle.

Sincerely,

Patrick Vidal

Black Hills Pony League